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April 30,2013

Professor Hossein Arsham
1101 N. Calvert St., Apt. #1702
Baltimore, MD 21202

Dear Professor Arsham:

In recognition of your long and exemplary service to the Merrick School of Business and
to the University of Baltimore, the Merrick School faculty and dean recommended that
you be awarded emeritus status. Provost Wood supports the School’s recommendation.

It is with pleasure that I concur with these recommendations and hereby bestow the title
of Emeritus Professor.

I wish you well in all future endeavors and hope that you will maintain a continuing
relationship with the University of Baltimore.

Sincerely,

Robert L. Bogomolny
President

Cc:  Joseph Wood, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs
Darlene Smith, Dean, Merrick School of Business
Office of Human Resources

University of Baltimore
1420 N. Charles St.
Baltimore, MD 21201-5779





